
 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

4 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Please find below a link to a 15-minute video detailing our return to school.  I will be sharing the same video 
with all students in order to make the return to school as smooth and stress free as possible.  We are working to 
a detailed plan for our return and you can view this document on the same webpage as the video. 
 

 https://www.lythamhigh.lancs.sch.uk/events/2021-03-08-return-to-face-to-face-teaching 
 
I realise that we cannot cover everything and there will always be questions.  I would ask that you watch the 
video and read the guidance to ensure your child is confident about the return to full time, face-to-face 
teaching.  If after this, you are still worried, please let us know. 
  
Whilst year 10 and 11 are coming on to site this week for their initial LFD tests, the majority of student will be 
back on site throughout the week beginning 8th March.  Please can I ask families to check student timetables on 
SatchelOne and ensure we are ready to go to the first period on the day that your child returns to full time face-
to-face teaching.  The teachers in these lessons will run through some basic expectations and ensure some 
consistent messages are communicated across the school. 
  
For all online learning during the week beginning 8th March, we will be reverting to the school times that were 
in place before Christmas.  These times will be for students to structure their day as there will be limited 
opportunities for live teaching due to staff being required in school and the disruption caused by LFD tests. 
  
As we hopefully reach the end of emergency measures, I look forward to writing home about the many 
wonderful things that are happening at school, sharing the good news of a brilliant group of students and 
teachers. 
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
  

 

Ray Baker 
Headteacher 

Lytham St Annes High School 
"A learning community in pursuit of excellence" 
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